

December 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

My name is Siobhán Evans and it is with privilege that I introduce myself to you as the newly appointed Deputy Principal of Drumshanbo Vocational School. I am honoured to have the opportunity to assist in leading a school with such a rich history of academic, sporting and cultural excellence.

Over the past fifteen years my educational experience has included Teaching, Guidance Counselling, and Assistant Principalship. These positions allowed me the opportunity to foster positive school cultures and implement programmes that address student needs.

Along with the Principal, teachers and staff of DVS, I aim to work hard to continue the tradition of excellence by building strong relationships with parents, students and the community as a whole. I look forward to learning more about you and your child/children in the school as we work together to maintain a dynamic learning environment for all.

I view education as a partnership between home and school and respect parents as the primary educators of their children. Please feel free to call or email me to discuss any concerns you may have, at any time.

I wish you and your family a very happy Christmas.

Kind regards,

Siobhan Evans